May's Family Report

webmaster, Wednesday 04 May 2011 - 14:38:42

Jim Schmidt, Jr, PGK, 410-592-8891;-EMAIL- AnniversariesLong Green Valley Council has been celebrating your birthdays every month since the beginning of ournewsletter. We now want to begin honoring your anniversaries as well. Please contact Mike Sallese or TomZaegel with your anniversary date and year. We will add it to our birthday list and let the whole world or atleast your Council Brothers to wish you a Happy Anniversary. Your input is needed.